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L’Anse Creuse Public Schools Community Approves Bond Proposal 

CLINTON TWP, Mich. – On November 5, the L’Anse Creuse community voted to approve the $188.7 million No-

Tax-Rate Increase Bond Proposal put forth by the district to enhance safety and security, improve instructional spaces 

and technology, update building infrastructure, and enhance arts, athletics, and playgrounds.  

The district is incredibly grateful to voters for giving us the opportunity to enhance our schools and create 

lasting improvements for our students and community. With the passing of the bond, our district will begin work on 

the approved projects and provide updates to our community on the progress being made.  

“We understand that this work cannot happen overnight, and we are committed to keeping you informed along 

the way,” said Superintendent Keith Howell. “As we move forward with bond projects, we will regularly share updates 

on our progress and on how these improvements are making a positive difference in our schools and for our 

community as a whole.”  

Mr. Howell’s 100-day transition plan highlighted his commitment to the district and to the students, staff and 

families who call L’Anse Creuse their home. The passing of this bond proposal is another step to shaping the future of 

the district and providing a welcoming learning environment to students. Mr. Howell extends his gratitude to the 

community for their support and confidence in the passing of the bond proposal. 

“Thank you for being student-focused and community-minded,” Howell said in a statement to staff and 

families. “Your commitment to the future of our schools is what makes these advancements possible, and together, we 

are building a brighter future for all of our students.” 

 

 For more information, please contact Katelyn Hill at hillka@lc-ps.org. 
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